Lee Rozycki

56 Pudding Stone Way Phillipsburg, NJ 08865 rozyckil16@gmail.com 732-330-7298

Friday, April 29, 2022

Hard Copy to Dr. Hobaugh Email to Members of the Board of Education

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and Members of the Board of Education:

Please accept this letter as my intention to retire from High Bridge School District as of June 30, 2022.

I am greatly appreciative of my employment as Lisa Fallon's administrative assistant and Child Study Team secretary for the past 18 years. From the beginning, Lisa has maintained a workplace environment of trust, respect, professionalism, and commoradary. I am so thankful for having a boss who shares my love of learning in the field of education, child development, and continual reflection of our own behavior and how to improve our communication and relationship with our students, colleagues, and parents. I will miss my daily interactions with my Child Study Team, as well. The support and friendship we have for each other has been long standing and filled with laughter.

Best of luck and prosperity to you, the staff and the High Bridge community.

Sincerely,

Lee Rozycki

cc via email attachment:

Administrative Team - Lisa Fallon, Emma Alparone, John Jennings, Rich Kolton Child Study Team - Jackie Carruthers, Thea Anaston, Joan Murray, Kristina Kroll, Marie Hoffman